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South Holland School District 151
www.shsd151.org, (708) 339-1516

Facebook & Twitter

Biweekly District Events Newsletter

A biweekly publication providing the latest school and community

events to help keep our readers informed.

Veterans Day is a federal holiday observed annually on No-
vember 11, for honoring military veterans.

On November 8, 2019 South Holland School District 151 held
their 6th annual Veterans Day program. The Veterans travel
to each school where the students showed their appreciation.

The Veterans also traveled to Elevate Senior Living where
the Band and CSWAP students of Coolidge Middle School
met them and paid honor to the Veterans residents.


https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Federal_holidays_in_the_United_States
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Veteran




Eisenhower's Readers and Students of the Month
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Eisenhower's 3rd Grade Bowl



EISENHOWER

The students at Eisenhower attended an Amelia Earhart
assembly.

Amelia Mary Earhart was an American aviation
pioneer and author. Earhart was the first female
aviator to fly solo across the Atlantic Ocean. She
set many other records, wrote best-selling books
about her flying experiences, and was instrumental
in the formation of The Ninety-Nines, an organiza-
tion for female pilots. Wikipedia



https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Amelia_Earhart

Taft
Hispanic

Heritage

The Crisis Team spent
part of Veterans Day
learning how to serve
and save others through
CPR/AED and First Aid
Training.
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Don’t forget to like us on Facebook and follow us on

Twitter.



Eisenhower’s Costume Hallway




= aqITY OF HARVEY, MAYOR
STOPHER J. CLARK, AND
CT 205 INVITES YOU TO...
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Jusmic Cousc

Saturday,
October 26. 2019
10am-Zpm

Hands Aeross Harvey
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Register Online At:
ww.handsacrossharvey.org
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Harvest Hallway at Tast School

You can find more pictures on our Facebook Page.




HISPANIC
HERHAGE




Madison’s Winners

of the
i \-j». « e > . October Reading Contest

\ &

From left to right (clockwise): Nadia LeSure, Rykleshla Frederick,
| Jakobi Jackson, Yahir Chavez and Emily Bustamante
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The winners enjoyed an exclusive pizza party to celebrate their accomplishment of completing the most
book reports for the Reading Contest.

Natalie M. Salter, Madison School Library Manager

BASKETBALL
LEAGUE

This basketball league will feature 10 weeks of basics &
fundamentals followed by an 8-week basketball schedule.
All children must be signed up in this program to be on a team.

Saturdays,

November 9, 2019 thru March 14, 2020
( NO CLASS Nov. 19)

Community Center Gym
501 E 170th St, South Holland, IL 60473

3rd - 4th grade 5th - 6th grade
9:00- 11:00 AM 11:00 AM - 1:00 PM

$85 South Holland Resident / $95 Non-Resident




Like our Facebook Page to see more photos
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Madison’s Annual Hispanic Heritage Club took a field trip to the National Museum of Mexican Art on Fri-
day, November 1st, 2019. We went on el Dia de los Muertos or Day of the Dead: a cultural tradition celebrat-
ed in Mexico that remembers loved ones who have passed away. The students encountered beautiful art ex-
hibits that showcased the amazing cultural art work from Latin America. Afterwards, in our walk to the
Mexican restaurant Los Comales, we were able to see all the vivid and impactful murals representing Latino
culture. The students had a memorable time! Wonderful job Hispanic Heritage Club!

Janet Rodriguez
Hispanic Heritage Coach
Madison School

[MAKE TACOS NOTWAR




Taft’s Annual Family

Reading Night was a big

The Super Reader Night was a huge
success. Students and staff came
dressed in their favorite Super Hero
costume. They read books about Su-
per Heroes; decorated masks and
cookies; and made Super Hero crafts.
Each student received a book and
cinch bag filled with goodies. At the
end of the night the Literacy Team
held a student raffle and a Turkey
Raffle for the parents.

Check out our Facebook page to see
more from that night.
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Madison’s Annual Family Reading Night was
exciting and new. The staff along with the South
Holland Public Library shared stories about
their favorite book and how they developed a
love for reading. Mrs. Foxworth and Ms. Ramos
read books aloud to the parents. Mrs. Orth and
Ms. Elayyan had a fun time with ECHO reading
while Mrs. Bailey, Mrs. McMillan, Ms. Stewart,
and Mr. Van Soest demonstrated Choral read-
ing. Assistant Principal Rush read an excerpt
from one of her favorite books leaving the audi-
ence wanting to hear more. This night was put
together by Mrs. Liebner and the Literacy Team.

Check out our Facebook page to see more from
that night.




The Garden Club’s November activity of what the children are grateful for during this Holiday
season.

Cheryl Mangialardi







- % SPECIAL THANKS TO OUR
SUPPORTERS '

DUANE ANDERSON-- JOHN AVALA-JODA BOYKIN--
REPRESENTATIVE WILL DAVIS—DANA DUDLEY -

- MILDRED GARCIA-- SOUTH SUBURBAN COLLEGE--
HUNTLEY WILLIAMS ~SCHOOL DISTRICT 151/PTO—
MARIE VICTOR—RISE RANKIN--PHOENIX PARK
DISTRICT- PHOENIX PUBLIC LIBRARY
BOARDISTAFF-- PHOENIX POLICE DEPARTMEN'I-
PHOENIX FIRE DEPARTMENT—P.O.
STERLING LUMBER MAVOR WELLS AND
VILLAGE BOARD

The Phoenix Public Library held their
Annual Family Reading Night on Sat-
urday, November 9th at the Hawkins
Multipurpose Center. They showed
that reading can be fun, profitable, and
entertaining. The audience was
wowed by the performance of “Those
Funny Little People”. In addition to
the pizza and goodies, students won
bikes; gym shoes made by a former
Thornridge student; board games;
coats; and much more. The adults had
the opportunity to win a 32-inch tele-
vision. Each student left with a book to

enjoy.

Check out our Facebook page to see
more from that night.




Board of Education

Lanell Gilbert, President
Patrice Burton, Vice President
Loretta Wells, Secretary
Victor Jones, Member
Mary Johnson, Member
Joda Boykin, Member

Cynthia Shane, Member

District Administration

Teresa D. Hill, Ed.D, Superintendent

Paul D. Woehlke, Assistant Superintendent /CSBO
Kathryn Varner, Director of Curriculum, Assessment and Professional Development
Kyle W.G. Alston, Director of Information Technology
Warren Chestang, Facilities & Safety Coordinator

Anthony Palomo, ELL Program Director

District Public Relations and Communications

Mrs. Vanessa Bradley, Public Relations and Community Coordinator



